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To: Andrea L. Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Date: July 19, 2017 
 
Re:   Results and Recommendation for Land Sale - Multiple Properties 
 
 

I would like to present and discuss the results of the district’s Request for 
Proposals (RFPs) for the sale of several properties the district owns, at the next 
Committee of the Whole meeting on Monday, July 24, 2017. 
 
As you know, the district publicly solicited RFPs, which were due the end of May 
2017, for the properties commonly known as Old Perrinville, Nankin Mills, 
Western Wayne (Ford) Skill Center, and Clay. I would like the opportunity to 
update the Board on those results, give a recommendation, and allow them the 
opportunity to ask questions and discuss the results and recommendation among 
themselves. 
 
Please include this item on the agenda. Thank you. 
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